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THE CHURCH OF JESUS CHRIST OF LATTER-DAY SAINTS

OFFICE OF THE ASIA NORTH AREA PRESIDENCY
5-8-8 Minami-Azabu, Minato-ku, Tokyo 106-0047 Japan

August 15, 2024

To: Area Seventies, Stake, Mission and District Presidents, Bishops and Branch Presidents

General Conference Weekend

Dear Brothers and Sisters of the Asia North Area

As an Area Presidency, we look forward with you each Spring and Fall to hear from our
Prophets, Apostles, and other leaders in General Conference. It is our opportunity to hear the words
of Christ and to receive inspired instruction from His representatives. The Apostles’ and Prophets’
witness of the Savior is the foundation upon which the church is established. We know that as we
listen to and ponder their messages, we learn more fully the Lord’s will concerning our own lives.

It is our hope and prayer that individuals and families will set time aside to listen to all the
sessions of conference. Listening and viewing conference can be done in many ways including
attending the broadcasts at your church building at specified times, viewing it on the church web
site at your convenience, and other media sources.

To ensure all members have time to listen to General Conference, the Area Presidency has
set aside the weekend following General Conference as “General Conference Weekend” (for
this October Conference it will be Saturday, October 12, and Sunday, October 13). This will allow
families and individuals to view all sessions of conference in local languages and with subtitles.
We ask that there be no other meetings held on that Sunday including council and presidency
meetings. We hope that local leaders will not plan anything that will conflict with members
watching the sessions at home or at a church building that weekend.

As we align ourselves with Jesus Christ by listening to, studying and following the
teachings of His leaders, we will be blessed with greater faith in the Savior and be given greater
power to keep our covenants that bind us to Him and to our Heavenly Father.

Sincerely yours,

Asia North Area Presidency
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